
 
 

 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release – December 19, 2022 
 

City of Florence Launches Web Page  
for Stormwater Master Plan  

 
Media Contacts: 

Clint Moore, Asst. City Manager of Planning & Development,cmoore@cityofflorence.com /843-665-2047 
 

FLORENCE, SC:   As part of the City of Florence Stormwater Capital Improvement Program, 
city staff in partnership with a Stormwater Engineering Team from AECOM, have developed a 
web page with access to a storyboard to educate and keep residents informed. 
 
Residents can access this new resource at www.cityofflorence.com on the homepage under 
“News & Announcements” titled, “Capital Improvements”, and will have the ability to learn more 
about the stormwater program and its challenges, as well as find up to date information on 
project details throughout the city.  Residents can key in their address and determine if 
stormwater issues exist near their residence and be informed with a detailed description of 
planned work.  
 
The site also includes a survey for residents. It is imperative that residents take the time to 
complete this information. City staff is requesting public input to help refine locations that are 
experiencing flooding, or drainage concerns in preparation of a Stormwater Master Plan. Signs 
of stormwater issues include flooded yards, impassable streets, discolored or foul-smelling 
stormwater runoff or sediment deposits after a storm. Participation by city residents is greatly 
appreciated.  
 
For questions or assistance with the new site, please contact the Planning & Development 
Department at 843-665-2047. 
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